
Bid Award - DH25-023 Statter Harbor Improvements Phase IIID 

Bids opened for the subject project on May 7, 2025.  The bid protest period expired at 4:30 p.m. 

on May 8, 2025.  Results of the bid opening are: 

BIDDER      TOTAL BID 

Dawson Construction     $2,517,287 

Admiralty Construction    $2,694,210 

Coogan Construction     $2,694,300  

Engineer’s Estimate     $3,023,220 

Statter Harbor Phase IIID project will provide for the installation of new curb, gutter, lighting, 

paving and landscaping at the excursion bus parking lot around the recently completed 

restroom facilities. These improvements primarily serve cruise tourism at Statter Harbor and the 

use of Docks funds for this phase is appropriate. 

The Docks and Harbors Board of Directors reviewed and recommended bid award at the May 8, 

2025 special Board meeting. 

The City Manager recommends the Assembly approve DH25-023 (Statter Harbor Improvements 

Phase IIID) award to Dawson Construction for $2,517,287. Funding is provided by Docks 

Enterprise Funds.  

 

 


